
July 24, 2020  

Dear Valued Customer 

3M has decided to exit the 3M Touch Systems business and plans to discontinue all Surface 
Capacitive, Projected Capacitive and display products currently in production. We expect last 
shipments to be completed by the end of March 2021. 

This decision was made to allow the Display Materials and Systems Division to focus on more 
significant growth areas that are better aligned to 3M’s fundamental strengths. 3M anticipates a 
smooth product discontinuation process and is committed to a high level of customer service 
throughout the product discontinuation process. 

Please place all non-cancellable and non-returnable, last time buy orders by October 31, 2020 for 
shipment not later than March 31, 2021. 

Please use the links below to reference the Customer Information Document and the Customer 
Order Acknowledgement Form for other important information related to this announcement and 
the last time buy process. 

Please contact your 3M representative with any questions. Thank you for your business. 

Regards, 

E. Scott Hagermoser  
Global Business Manager  
3M Touch Systems  
 
Click on the links below for further information:  

 Customer Information Document 
 Customer Acknowledgment of Terms 

 


